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From:
Sent: Friday, 29 October 2010 9:35 AM
To: VIC Redistribution
Subject: AEC - Objection - Proposed Redistribution of Federal Electoral Boundaries in Victoria
Attachments: ATT00001.jpg; 10hay1028 AEC Second submission murray electorate.pdf

To whom it may concern,  
 
Please find attached correspondence from Moira Shire Council regarding the Australian Electoral Commission, 
Objection - Proposed Redistribution of Federal Electoral Boundaries in Victoria.  
 
Should you have any queries please don't hesitate to contact me.  
 

 

 

 

        Kind regards  

 

 

   

       JODINE PARR  
       Interim Personal Assistant to CEO, Mayor and Councillors  
   
       Phone: (03) 5871 9425  
         
       www.moira.vic.gov.au  
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